
 
 

Shawnna Jones, Treasurer                                                                      Back to School, 2017 

SUMMER PROJECTS 
 
This summer has been a busy one with the construction project of converting 

the Decker building over to the new preschool and administration building.  
Administration has been meeting with Millstone Management and FMD Architects 
to make sure the transition is timely and cost effective.  The tentative goal is to have 
the preschool open around September 25th.  By combining both the preschool and 
administration buildings, we are able to save the district money in substantial utility 
and maintenance costs.   

 
This project will have no impact on the General Fund of the Barberton City 

Schools!  Due to the construction of the elementary buildings finishing under 
budget, the District has money available in our construction fund that can ONLY 
be spent on constructing, furnishing or equipping a school facility.  This project will 
be funded with the remaining money. 

 
Also pay attention to the other facility upgrades that have been done this 

summer such as the High School track, the High School show gym floor and the new 
carpet on the second floor of the High School.  Remember, BHS is our oldest building 
at 17 years old, and this is the first time these items have been replaced!  Let’s make 
sure we take care of all our new facility upgrades so we can show visitors that we 
have purple pride in our school! 

 

 
 
 

THE TREASURER’S TIDBITS 
 

HAS YOUR NAME CHANGED?  
HAVE YOU MOVED? 

 

In addition to notifying BCS, please 
advise STRS or SERS of your name or 
address change. 
 
BCS cannot do this on your behalf. 
 

Contact information for updating your 
personal information can be found on 
STRS or SERS websites. 

Kay Graham   Laurie Litten     Denise Sabol 
Asst to the Treasurer   Payroll/Benefits Coordinator   Accounts Payable 

DO YOU HAVE A 403(B) OR 
457 PAYROLL DEDUCTION? 
 
If you are changing or closing 

your annuity, please notify Payroll by 
email in advance.  This is to avoid 
improper deductions from your 
check.  

 

HEALTHCARE 
DATES TO 
REMEMBER 
Health 
Fair/Screening: 
 
September 29: 
6:00 am-Noon 
 
November 1: 
Physician 
Screening & 
Tobacco forms 
due 
 


